
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 9, 2000 

 
 
Shelia Deloney 
3974 Highway 309 North 
Byhalia, MS  38611 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Deloney: 
 

Please find enclosed the picture of us at the Teacher of the Year Banquet 
autographed as you requested.  I am enclosing 30 copies of my office’s educational 
booklet for students.  I hope these materials will prove beneficial in your classroom. 

 
Helen Soule of the Department of Education (601-359-3954) can provide you 

with information on opportunities for obtaining a computer for your classroom.  Her 
office is handling requests for computers available through my Taskforce for Classroom 
Technology. 

 
Again, many thanks for your service and commitment to your students.  Best of 

luck in your future endeavors. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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